
King Saud University 

University Deanship for Masters and Scientific Research 

Department of Human Resources' Development  

 

His Excellency/ Cultural Attaché in America/ May Allah Guide him to Success; 

A photo for His Excellency/ Dean of Applied Engineering Faculty in Al-Muzahmiyya / May Allah 

Guide him to Success; 

Peace and mercy of Allah and his blessings may be upon you; 

Further to the electronic application no. (SU-2268) received from His Excellency/ the Cultural Attaché in 

America dated 30/8/1441 AH regarding the Envoy for the Mechanical Engineering Department / Abdul 

Wahid bin Muflih Ayed Mushabab –Civil Registry No. (1086322474). 

Kindly be informed that the University approved the continuation of his scholarship for PhD in the field of 

Mechanical Engineering from Dayton University, USA, starting from 5/1/1442 H, corresponding to 

24/8/2020 AD, for a period of three years. 

Whereas, he returned and began his work in the university on 24/10/1441 AH corresponding to 

6/16/2020 AD while his study started on 5/1/1442 H, corresponding to 24/8/2020 AD.  

I hope your Excellency would like to review and provide us with a renewed approval so the necessary 

requirements can be completed. 

May Allah Save You;  

Department Manager of Human Resources' Development 

(Handwritten Signature) 

Faisal Bin Saud Al Harby 

 

- A copy to the Administrative Communications Center.  

- A copy to Department of Human Resources' Development (Issued for the Department)  

- A copy to Department of Human Resources' Development (Issued for the competent official for 

follow-up)  

- A copy to his file no. 118574 

4/52/328464 

144100061792 

0203-563 

 


